Town of Cottesloe
20 October 2017

Resident of Grant Street

Dear Resident,
Protected Bicycle Lanes along Grant Street

The Town is writing to inform you of an item that will be presented at the 24 October 2017,
Council Agenda Meeting. The item is seeking Council endorsement of a preliminary concept
plan (for the purpose of consultation only), which shows protected bicycle lanes and
roundabout treatments along Grant Street.

At this stage the preliminary concept plan is only for consultation and grant application
purposes. Any eventual works will look at addressing issues of:

e Bike safety;

o Traffic flow;

e Parking; and

e General amenity (with preservation of current mature vegetation).

If the plan is endorsed for consultation a workshop will be held specifically for Grant Street
residents.

For details of the proposed project and access to copies of the preliminary concept plan
please refer to the Towns website - http://www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/Resource Library-
Council-Council and Committee Minutes and Agenda-Agenda and Minutes 2017-
Attachments 2017.htm.

Should you require any additional information please contact the Towns Manager
Engineering Services, Nick Woodhouse, on 9285 5000.

Yours sincerely

e

Nicholas Woodhouse
Manager Engineering Services
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